
  
    

  

Primary Care – Medical Examiner’s Office Programme  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

You are invited to join two ECHO sessions relating to the imminent new statutory changes to the 

certification and registration of non-Coronial deaths in England and Wales. 

The community of practice will include Sheffield General Practitioners and other Primary Care Staff, 

The Sheffield Examiners Team and St Luke’s Hospice Community Palliative Care Team.  

Each ECHO session will: 

• be free to attend 

• be facilitated 

• comprise of short expert talks and case studies including the new Community death referral 

process 

• last one hour 

• be recorded and specific resources made available to ECHO registered individuals and 

General Practices 

 

Date Time Theme Case studies 

9th May 2024 1:00-2:00pm Overview of the 
New Legislation -
Sheffield Examiner’s 
Service  

Management of a case following the new 
processes 

13th June 
2024 

7:00-8pm  Expediated release 
under the new 
statutory rules  

Management of a case following the new 
processes, where an expediated release is 
requested.  

 

To register please click on the link below or scan the QR Code:  

https://stlukes.accessplanit.com/accessplan/checkout/AddItems?coursedateid=12529  

 

Any queries, thoughts, or comments, please contact: 

Deborah Hughes – Lead Medical Examiners Officer – deborah.hughes39@nhs.net 

Sam Kyeremateng – Consultant in Palliative Medicine at St Luke’s Hospice & ECHO Programme Lead 

– s.kyeremateng@hospicesheffield.co.uk  

The ECHO Team – echo@hospicesheffield.co.uk  
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